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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
“Wonder” by R.J.Palacio has been enjoyed by Year 6 as our class text this term. We are 
so pleased with how many children have shown interest in this book and as we are 
fast approaching the end of the text, we would like to share the film with our classes as 
a treat.  
 
“Wonder” has a PEGI rating of PG therefore we will need parental consent for your 
child to participate. Please complete the consent form via the school app. 
 
We plan to watch the film on Thursday 19th October and your child is welcome to bring 
in a snack and soft drink to enjoy during this time if they wish to do so.  
  
Kind regards, 
Miss Watson and Mr Evans  
 

 
 
 

 
 


